

Policy Subcommittee Meeting

August 06, 2018 5:30 PM Board Meeting Room Administrative Offices 137-B Glenwood Road Clinton, CT 06413

Attendance Taken at 5:41 PM:

Present Board Members:
Peter Giannotti
Doug Traynor
Kimberly Russo

1. Opening Exercises

1.A. Roll call

Discussion:

Also in attendance: Superintendent Maryann O'Donnell, Assistant Superintendent Marco Famiglietti, and Administrative Assistant Cassie Cannamela

1.B. Pledge of Allegiance

Discussion:

All participants stood and recited the Pledge of Allegiance.

2. Review of Transition Process

Discussion:

Superintendent O'Donnell reviewed the agenda for the subcommittee meeting and summarized the previous subcommittee meetings which dealt with a review of the Shipman and Goodwin policy services. She stated that a goal would be to transition to and adopt the policies from Shipman and Goodwin. She shared a proposed schedule of subcommittee meetings to review each series of policies.

3. Review of Shipman & Goodwin Policies Compared to Current CPS Policies

Discussion:

Administrative Assistant Cannamela led participants through a crosswalk analysis between Shipman and Goodwin policies and current Clinton Public Schools policies. Superintendent O'Donnell stated that it would be important for the subcommittee to review current policies and proposed policies to provide feedback to administrators.

4. Recommendations for Adoption, Deletion, and Reduction to Regulations

Discussion:

The subcommittee will review the 2000 series policies for the next meeting. Superintendent O'Donnell shared a strategy for the subcommittee to review and provide feedback.

5. Adjournment

Discussion:

Meeting adjourned at 6:28pm

Respectfully submitted by M. Famiglietti